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Dear All of my wonderful Year 2s, Parents and Carers,

It was so lovely to chat to you all on the telephone this week.  Thank you so much for taking the time to talk to me.  I really enjoyed hearing all your news and finding out about everything you have been up to while we’re not in school.  It sounds like each and every one of you has been working hard on your Home Learning Packs and on the websites I have recommended.  It was also great to hear how much fun you have all been having with a huge range of activities going on at home.  I hope those of you that have been baking enjoyed your treats!  I baked some Frozen 2 chocolate cupackes with Sophia and Harrison yesterday afternoon and they were delicious!  
Miss Hall has asked me to let you all know that she has provided some Science activities for you to try at home.  I will add them to the website for you today.  Once again they can be found under the Year 2 Home Learning tab.  I hope you enjoy them!

It is now the ‘Easter Break’ so I would love for you all to enjoy some fun time with your family at home.  I will not set any new work until Friday 17th April so please enjoy a little time away from school work if you would like to.  Of course if you have developed a daily routine and would prefer to stick to this, then do carry on with your Home Learning Packs and the website activities.  Don’t forget the Magical Creature Competition too!  
If you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything with me, please email me on office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  I will also be at school on Wednesday 8th April so please call me during the day if you would rather talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  I will call you all again for another catch up during the week beginning the 20th April.  I’m looking forward to that!
Thinking of you all and missing you lots, stay safe and well,
From Mrs Mascord
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